
1. Planning Workshop at Sportsman’s Arms Hotel, 

Nanyuki 

 

The Planning workshop was preceded by a general meeting of all the MARPs Project staff 

chaired by the Project PI, Dr. Peter K. Njoroge. The Project administration and technical staff 

continued with the planning meeting for the next three days.Every area of project operations was 

covered and presentations were made by the team leaders. Group work and plenary discussions 

were the main modes of delivery at the workshop. The output of the planning workshop was a 

costed work plan to guide the activities of the Project’s final year, i.e. FY5 Cost Extension.The 

function was closed by the Deputy Vice-Chancellor Administration & Finance), Prof. Bernard 

N.K. Njoroge. 
 

 

 

 


